


Dear Mr Laubscher

Re: Territory Coordinator Bill 2025

The Legislation Scrutiny Committee is calling for submissions to its inquiry into the
Territory Coordinator Bill 2025

The Committee is to report to the Assembly on:

a)    whether the Assembly should pass the Bill
b)    whether the Assembly should amend the Bill
c)    whether the Bill has sufficient regard to the rights and liberties of individuals
d)    whether the Bill has sufficient regard to the institution of Parliament.

The Committee’s full Terms of Reference and copies of the Bill, associated Explanatory
Statement and other reference materials are available here.

The Committee invites Territory Generation to make a submission to its inquiry.
Information on making a submission can be found at:
https://parliament.nt.gov.au/committees/get-involved.

The closing date for submissions is Wednesday 19 February 2025.

The Committee will consider your submission and may authorise its publication and
make it available on its website. If the submission contains information you do not wish
to be made public, please notify the Committee immediately.

A submission to parliamentary committees is the property of the Committee and should
not be made public unless the Committee authorises its publication.

To be kept up to date with what is happening with the inquiry you can subscribe for
email updates at: https://parliament.nt.gov.au/committees/subscribe.

Should you require any further information, please contact the Secretary to the
Committee on 8946 1485 or LA.Committees@nt.gov.au.  

 




